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AND THAT’S A WRAP! 
BY HOME AND SCHOOL
ASSOCIATION 

What a wonderful school year it has
been! HSA was very busy with
events to close out the school year.
Class field trips, the 7  and 8
Dance, another skating party, Field
Day, Mother & Son Bowling, Teacher
Appreciation Week, and so much
more are sponsored by Home and
School.

th th

GUIDED BY MOTHER MARY, OUR PATRONESS, IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY CATHOLIC SCHOOL
LEARNS, LEADS, AND SERVES AS DISCIPLES OF CHRIST.

ENDING THE YEAR, THE WAY IT STARTED...
IN PRAYER
The spiritual growth committee
organized a beautiful parent
rosary on the morning of the last
day of school. We give thanks for
a beautiful school year, pray for a
calming and refreshing summer,
and look forward with hope to
many more successful school
years here at IHM.

SPIRITUAL GROWTH
The HSA Spiritual Growth
Committee hosted an hour of
adoration for the parents on the
Wednesday prior to their children’s
First Holy Communion Day. We
believe that a new remarkable
tradition has been started!
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2025 SPRING EVENTS REVIEW

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK
HSA Hospitality Committee planned a
luncheon for our remarkable IHM
Teachers. Due to all of your
contributions, prizes were raffled off
during the week to gift the teachers!
Thank you! 

FIELD TRIPS!
The Kindergarteners enjoyed a trip to John Ball Zoo
this past week.
4th graders had a blast at GR Township Park.
3rd graders spent the day in Lansing at the Capitol.
HSA helps make so many of these field trips
possible!

MOTHER AND SON BOWLING
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-L ISA GRABIEL

A MESSAGE FROM THE HOME &
SCHOOL ASSOCIATION PRESIDENT 

I want to express my sincere and enormous gratitude to each
and every one of you for your incredible support of the HSA
throughout this past school year. It feels like the year has flown
by, and it has been such a joy working alongside so many
wonderful new families and familiar faces!

We truly could not have organized all of our events and provided
the necessary support for our school without your enthusiastic
participation and dedication. Your contributions have made a
real difference.

I also want to extend a special thank you to Amy and Joel Lopez,
and Amy Taylor, for organizing such a fun and memorable field
day this year! It was a highlight for the students, and their hard
work is greatly appreciated.

I am already looking forward to another fantastic school year
ahead. Until then, I wish you all a relaxing summer break! We'll
see you again in the fall.

2025 SPRING EVENTS REVIEW (continued)
FIELD DAY
Kindergarten through 5th grade had a great Field Day
this year! 6  and 7  grade helpers did a nice job
assisting parents with running stations. Extra shout
out to all the dads who volunteered this year! The
kids enjoyed a hot dog lunch, bounce houses, games,
relays, and water stations. 

th th
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MARCH MADNESS MINGLE

2025 SPRING EVENTS REVIEW (continued)

7  AND 8  GRADE DANCEth TH

What a huge success! Over 125 students attended this luau-
themed dance from IHM, St. Paul, and St. Thomas. Special thanks
to Kellie Berkemeier and Jessica Lowery for all they have done to
make 7  and 8  grade socials happen this year.th th

IHM students enjoyed a
skating party after school
on a Friday to kick off the
weekend by skating with
friends from St. Paul!

SKATING PARTY! 

MR. BASKETBALL ASSEMBLY
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Exciting New Partnership with Holy Gift Shops!

IHM is excited to announce our new partnership with Holy Gift
Shops, an online store featuring the best religious products from
Holy Land Wood & Stone and RosaryMart. Now, when you shop
for rosaries, prayer cards, religious jewelry, and more, you’ll
receive 5% off your purchase and 25% of your total will be

donated back to IHM!
If you're looking for the perfect gift for First Communion,

Confirmation, or any special occasion, be sure to check out Holy Gift
Shops. Simply use our school’s code MI002 at checkout to ensure

your purchase supports IHM. 
Visit www.holygiftshops.com to get started.

We are always looking for fresh new faces and ideas. Come volunteer or join a
committee. There’s something for everyone. Attend our first meeting at the
beginning of next school year or contact homeandschool@ihmschoolgr.org to
learn more!

WANT TO GET INVOLVED?

Go to Sipzee.com to schedule
someone to pick up your
deposits. 50% will be donated
back to IHM. We now have a
Sipzee bin at school. Feel
free to bring in your deposits
as well.

Just another Sipzee plug...

ART ROOM REPAIRS
The kiln in the IHM art room was repaired using HSA funds. Many parents
received these beautiful treasures from their children!

Our Buddy’s Pizza
Fundraiser
brought in nearly
$500 in March!

http://www.holygiftshops.com/

